
From: craigf199@aol.com
To: Denise Williams; Hossein Hashemzadeh; oysterlaw@hotmail.com
Subject: WWLF-LP, Syracuse, NY - Fac. ID 14324
Date: Tuesday, April 3, 2018 2:11:50 PM
Attachments: WWLF-LP_Fac14324_STA_Auth180202.pdf

Dear Ms. Williams,

I am writing to inform the Commission that Low Power TV Station WWLF-LP, Syracuse, NY - Fac. ID
14324 (formerly WOBX-LP) has resumed broadcasting today 4/3/2018 with the STA facilities granted
2/2/2018.

It is noted the LMS does not appear to allow for filing a form for the resumption of operations other than
for returning to licensed operating parameters.

For convenience, I have attached a copy of the STA.

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me directly or our
attorney James L. Oyster (Oysterlaw@hotmail.com).

Sincerely,

Craig Fox
President
Metro TV, Inc.
401 W. Kirkpatrick St.
Syracuse, NY 13204

315-468-0908
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FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 12TH Street, S.W.


Washington, D.C. 20554


February 2, 2018


Metro TV, Inc.
Craig Fox
401 W. Kirkpatrick St.
Syracuse, NY 13204


In re: LPTV or TV Translator Station of:
Metro TV, Inc.
WWLF-LP, Channel 35, Syracuse, NY
STA File Number: 0000037143
Fac. ID #: 14324


Gentlemen:


This is in reference to your request for Special Temporary Authority to
operate the above-captioned low power television or television translator
station.


In light of the facts set forth therein, your request for Special
Temporary Authority IS HEREBY GRZNTED to operate the station in accordance
with the specifications in the above application. This authority is
conditioned upon the avoidance of interference to any existing facilities.


This authority expires August 2, 2018.


ii-iaemzadeh
Associate Chief
Video Division
Media Bureau


cc: James L. Oyster, Esquire






